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October 5, 2020 
 
Enver Creek students and families, 
 
As all the members of our community know, there was a great deal of rushed work done during 
August and early September to re-schedule all of our students. Now that we have settled in, we 
want to provide an opportunity for students to look ahead to Quarters 2-4 to ensure that the 
courses they selected and were scheduled in are still the right courses to meet their educational 
and intellectual needs.  
 
Counsellors will be working through course change requests for Quarters 2-4 during the week of 
October 5-9. The request must meet at least one of the following criteria: 
 
1. Registered in a course for Quarter 2-4 that has already been completed in summer school or 
through SAIL (Online) 
2. Registered in a course for Quarter 2-4 but you have not completed the previous course (Ex. 
Registered for Socials 10 but have not completed Socials 9) 
3. Only one scheduled course in Quarter 2, 3, or 4 
4. You are scheduled for a course that no longer meets your educational planning and you are 
requesting a change to a different course 
 
If you meet any of the requirements above, complete the Course Change Request form below.  
 
http://bit.ly/EnverCreekCourseChangeForm2-4 
 
Counsellors will be contacting students to follow-up via TEAMS so students please ensure you 
are checking your TEAMS messages. 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Mike Kilpatrick 
 

http://bit.ly/EnverCreekCourseChangeForm2-4

